

DENISE W. MERRILL

SECRETARY OF THE STATE CONNECTICUT

May 8, 2018

Lyle D. Wray 33 Meadow Farms Road West Hartford, CT 06107

Dear Mr. Wray:

Congratulations on your appointment as the Vice Chair of the Connecticut Advisory Commission on Intergovernmental Relations.

I commend you for your willingness to use your time and talents to serve our state. Best wishes for a successful and productive term.

I hope you will use my office as a resource whenever necessary. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of any assistance to you in the future. I can be reached at 860-509-6121.

Sincerely,

Denise W. Merrill Secretary of the State

Janin W Main /C